

## REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA

## MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT, FORESTRY AND TOURISM

Enq: Mrs. M. Kambidhi Tel: +264 63 202812 Email: ksartie@yahoo.com P.O. Box 902 LÜDERITZ

07 March 2022

Green Gain Consultants cc P.O. Box 5303 Walvis Bay

**Dear Sir** 

RE: input and comments on the proposed

On the 11<sup>th</sup> of February, I, Warden (TKNP North) Martha Kambidhi, had a site visit with the EAP (Green Gain Consultants cc) and the Proponent (Bony Exploration (Pty) Ltd) at the ongoing exploration and proposed small- scale mining activities on EPL 6691, Luderitz District, east of Luderitz in Tsau Khaeb National Park.

The identified potential impacts that this project might have caused on the physical environment can be mitigated as per the proposed measures in the Background Information Documents. Therefore the contractors / proponent should adhere to the park rules in all project stages and put the proposed measures in place. I therefore do not have any objection over this activities.

Yours in conservation.

Martha Kambidhi: TKNP North - Warden

Lüderitz

D 8 MAR 2022

P.O. Box 902 | Luderitz

P.O. Box 902 | Luderitz